
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The forecast for Friday, May 6 calls for a consistently wet day.  In order to give race teams 

as much advance notice as possible, Kalamazoo Speedway is cancelling the Friday, May 6 

race program.   

 

The Hutcherson Grand Slam Race #1 race will be run on Friday, May 20.   

 

Questions?  Please call 269.355.4628.   

 

We look forward to welcoming everyone back to the Speedway on Friday, May 13 when 

the Midwest Modifieds join the Street and Zoo Stock.   

 


